
May 5, 2016

To: Jimmy Cox, Superintendent
From: Kassie Watson, Principal
Re: At Will Employee Recommendation

Dear Mr. Cox,

I recommend the following people receive a letter of intent for the 2016-2017 schoolyear.

Erika Agundiz
Heather Allen
Dana Bumpers
Darnetta Jones
Susan Michel
Cristy Otwell
Alysce Thomas
Joyce Moore

Thank you,

Kassie Watson, Principal
Waskom High School


